
Adams County 4-H 
Members Council

Upcoming Opportunities:
	 📌 Easter Car Hop - The Easter Car Hop is scheduled for Saturday, April 16 in the Dome parking lot.  	
		  We are looking for club/committees to have cars for the Car Hop.  The Adams County 4-H 	
		  Website (http://adams4h.org/4-h-news-events/) has links to the flyer and tickets as well as the 	
		  sign up for cars.  

		  It was voted at the March meeting to purchase a new Easter Bunny suit.  Taylor Seely will be the 	
		  bunny at the Easter Car Hop.

📌 Council Meetings In Person - It was voted on at the March meeting to have Council meetings 
moving forward in person unless there is adverse weather.  Starting on April 5, 2022, the Council 
meetings will no longer be offered as hybrid.

	 📌 Instagram and Shutterfly  - Council now has an Instagram account (adco4hmemberscouncil).  If 	
		  you have anything you would like posted on Instagram, send it to Julia or Payton Porterfield.  

		  We also now have a Shutterfly account where we can upload photos from different Council 	
		  events.  These pictures will be used by our Historian as well as for our Instagram page.

Community Service:
	 📌 Ideas Needed!  Below are a couple of ideas that we have decided to do.  If you have other ideas for 	
		  community service projects, be sure to bring more ideas to our next meeting.
			   💡  Lego Replay - bring any Lego bricks that you aren’t using.  We can collect them and 	
				    send them back to Lego to be re-purposed and given to kids to create and build 	
				    with them.  Due September 6, 2022
			   💡 Pop Tab Collection for Ronald McDonald House - Due by 5pm on August 3, 2022

Announcements:
	 📌 Council is now on Instagram (adco4hmemberscouncil) and on Facebook (Adams County 4-H 	
		  Members Council)

	 📌 Out next meeting will be Tuesday, April 5, 2022 at 6:30pm, in person in the Extension Office 		
		  Meeting Rooms.  


